
         March 8, 2023 

 

 

To The City Service Commissioners: 

 

     I resigned my position as Operations (Sanitation) Supervisor on October 8, 2021 and was rehired 
December 13, 2021 and would please like my sick leave balance and vacation accrual rate to be restored 
to what it was at the time of my separation. 

 

     Your consideration would be greatly appreciated.  

 

 

         Thank you, 

Jeffrey Dollhopf 
Jeffrey Dollhopf, #009344 

         Life Insurance Administrator 

         City of Milwaukee ERS 

         789 N Water St., Suite 300 

         Milwaukee, WI 53202 

         Work Ph # 414-286-8438 

         Cell Ph # 414-708-8061 

                  Email: jpdollhopf@yahoo.com 

 

          

           


